From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 20-1605-EL-BGN
Date: Friday, June 24, 2022 3:28:11 PM

From: Joyce Stombaugh

Sent: Friday, June 24, 2022 3:07 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: 20-1605-EL-BGN opposition

I am writing to you to express my opposition to the solar farm that is planned for Allen and Auglaize counties and in
particular Shawnee Township. My concerns are the pollution of the ground water and the eyesore these farms are to
the areas they are put in. It is my understanding that the power generated will not be for local use and our school
system will have little to no benefit. Property values will decrease but our taxes will increase. Taking farm land
does not benefit our community. We need to preserve this acreage for our wildlife and our groundwater to sustain
this land into the future. If this project gets approved it will be detrimental to the citizens in our community. Thank
you for listening to my opposition.


mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov

This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities
Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

6/24/2022 3:37:59 PM

in

Case No(s). 20-1605-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Joyce Stombaugh, via website, electronically filed by
Docketing Staff on behalf of Docketing



	

